
 

Newsletter April 2018 
Wow! Our First year of fundraising events have been a huge success. The Friends Team 

would like to thankyou all for your continued support. 

Spring Jumble 
Our next event is going to be our Spring Jumble sale. If you could please find a time to have a little Spring sort out and 
send into school all your unwanted clothes, books, toys etc. We would be very grateful for any donations.  The sale 
will be held at The Wilton Community centre from 10.30-1.30 on the 26th of May. Any donations of wine, beer etc 
would be amazing as we hope to have a bottle tombola also.  So please come along and support us on the day, and 
grab a bargain or 2. There will be a collection area for jumble bags just outside the school.  
 

The Great Wishford Run 
The Friends team have taken over the organising this annual event. Marc Newman, a parent 2 students in our school, 
is heading up this team and we are very much looking forward to making this a huge success again this year. We will 
be looking for lots of support in the coming months to help us get ready for the day. The run will be held in Wishford 
on the 9th of September. On that day we will need marshals, people to help with administration on the day, 
refreshments etc.  
 
We also need to obtain so event sponsors. These are vital for the success of the event. If you know anyone who has a 
business who would like to sponsor the run please do let us know. We hope to have a VIP area on the day for all our 
sponsors.  

Panto 
The Friends team are planning to fund panto tickets again this year for the whole school at the Playhouse. After last 
year’s success it was decided to make this an annual event. It was an amazing experience for all of the Children. This 
year we will be asking parents for a donation of £5 to cover some of the transport costs as this will then free up 
money to assist the school in other ways.  

 
We are also looking for new ideas to fundraise for so if you or your child have any ideas for 
anything you feel the school may want or need please do let us know. I have left a contact 

slip at the bottom of this page for you to get in touch about anything on this letter.  

 
Come and join us…… 
The Friends team are always in need of extra help and support. You don’t need to commit hours and hours of your 

time. Help at events, baking a cake, come up with a fundraising idea, it all helps.  It’s all good fun as well.  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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